

April 19, 2011

Bob Oake 1218 Phillip Drive Allen TX 75002

Dear Bob,

As the TAGT Regional Director for Region 10, I am writing to tell you that you have been chosen to represent the region as "Outstanding Parent of the Gifted for 2011."

You have been an ongoing force in the Allen area and it is exciting to see your efforts within your district. Parents of gifted children in Allen are benefitting from your efforts to organize, develop and expand a parent advocacy group for students and their familes. It's extremely difficult to be the driving force in this endeavor. On behalf of the TAGT Executive Board, well done! Keep up your excellent work.

Again, thank you for your efforts in getting more parents involved in their children's lives. I enjoyed meeting you at the TAGT Parent Conference and hope to see you at conferences in the future. Allen ISD is lucky to have you in their district. Thanks for leading by example and for seeing a need and finding a solution.

Sincerely,

Jan DeLisle

TAGT Region X Director

cc: Barbara Myer